COFFEE AND
A CATCH UP

This term we are meeting on a Wednesday afternoon,
2pm - 3pm, every other week, starting on 18th
January. If you fancy a drink, biscuits and a chat
please come along!

Everyone is welcome!

Why not put it in your diary and make it a regular

coffee date?

Join Mrs Martin and Miss Brown for a drink and a

chat. We are looking forward to seeing you!




